
EXTERNAL

Well you have a choice either add to the climate load we are carrying or not, don't you think 200,000 cars
and trucks burning at 900 degrees  are enough to wreak our air or are you finally going to wise up and
stop the madness. Electric buses are not going to change a damn thing but anything is better than asking
the good people of Sonoma County to give up their gas cars which will result in a riot which scares the
hell out of you.
Pierre Crist
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EXTERNAL

Dear Planning Commissioners,

Please support the staff’s recommendation that the Commission approve the ordinance, resolution, and 
zoning amendments to prohibit new retail fuel station development and to prohibit the expansion of retail 
fuel infrastructure for retail fuel stations.  

Sonoma County has enough gas stations. As you know the countywide map presented by the planning 
commission shows that the vast majority of Sonoma county residents live within 5 miles of an existing gas 
station.  

We need to direct resources and real estate to support a more sustainable 
transportation infrastructure including improved public transportation, more EV 
charging stations, and a larger network of dedicated pedestrian and bicycle paths. 

Let's focus on moving our energy infrastructure toward a greener future, rather than 
continuing to allow the construction of new gas stations. 

Feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 

Thank you!
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